York Foundation gives to Children's Center
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May 19, 2011 - Stephen Murden (left) and Mark Posey (right) from Wise Funeral Home
presented a check for $1,000 to the Sandy Barber (center) with the Fannin County Children's
Center. This gift from the York Children's Foundation will be used to purchase kids' clothing and
office supplies. Some of the funds will also be used to pay for counseling sessions for children
who are recovering from abuse or neglect.

&quot;We are so grateful to the York Children's Foundation for this generous gift and to Wise
Funeral Home for writing the letter of support we needed to qualify for this grant,&quot; said
Barber. &quot;We appreciate their faithful giving which has totaled $7,200 over the last eight
years for critical support services for the abused, neglected and needy children of Fannin
County.&quot;

For more information about the Children's Center, call (903) 583-4339 or visit
www.fanninccc.org.




